

Robin Hill Nursery Newsletter January 2018

Welcome back!

And a huge welcome to all of the families joining us this month – we hope you all had a wonderful Christmas! Who can believe it's 2018?! We certainly can't!

We have lots of exciting new things coming this year to improve what we do and we're kicking it off with 'Home Learning Bags'. These have been made by the staff for you to borrow and use at home. They come fully equipped with everything you need for an activity that is fun and engaging. The bags also come with a few 'top tips' so you know exactly what to do with it all! They can be found by the front door, hanging on the pegs.



Visits to St Margaret's Care home

We are continuing our fortnightly visits to St Margaret's with our first visit being on Friday 19^{th} 2 - 3pm.

If your child is not due to attend that day but you would like them to come along with us, please contact the office to book them in for an extra session.

Did you see us in the Herald in December? We really hope more nurseries follow our lead and make links with local care homes too as we have found it incredibly rewarding for both our children and the elderly residents.

Nursery children's regular visits to care home

Diddi Dance and Little Kickers/Rugby

Each month, we have visits from Diddi Dance and Little Kickers/Rugby!

Dates and times are yet to be booked in but we will let you know as soon as they are! Keep an eye out on our Facebook Page and notice boards!

As always, if you'd like to book your child in to attend any of these just contact the office 🚳



Have your say!

Please remember that we encourage you to vote for our employee of the month each month - voting slips can be found in the hallway on the green cabinet with a small red letter box for you to post your votes.

We want to celebrate the hard work our staff team are doing and hope you will too!

Dates for your diaries

First Day of Term - 2nd January
February half term (inclusive) - Monday 12th-16th February
Bank Holidays (nursery closed) - Friday 30th March & Monday 2nd April
Easter Holidays (inclusive) - Tuesday 3rd - Friday 13th April

All the ESCC term and holiday dates can be found on the East Sussex County Council website.

Please note: We are OPEN throughout all holiday's and you can book in for extra sessions if you need a bit of 'me time'

Important admin stuff!! ©

The Parent Declaration forms for the new EYEE funding period will be ready for signing soon. If this will be the first time you have claimed please ensure that we have received your signed Funding Terms and Conditions and a copy of your child's ID. If you have any queries regarding the funding feel free to ring the office to discuss.

If you are claiming the extended (30 hour) funding please remember to re-confirm your entitlement when necessary and let Louise know your new end date. Thank you.

Have you got a query with your invoice or just do not quite understand it??!!! Get in contact with the office as soon as possible and we will sort it for you.

Want to have your monthly invoice emailed??!! Just ask! @

Don't forget you can email us with any queries, extra session/change of session requests and to notify absences at - info@robinhillnursery.co.uk